sarnjit Singh

Sent: 02 Septem!er 2021 19:51

To: Planning Planning
Subject: Flat 81 Beaufort about roof extension.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear sir and madam

We live in flat 81 Beaufort Court 65 maygrove road

We are concerned about the extension of our flat and are against it our reasons are .

When we came to live in our flat it was on medical grounds we have child with special needs who six years old first 3
year of his life he was several ill we were in and out of hospital he had lots of sickness he was under care of great
omen Street hospital Royal free hospital and mosaic Camden.

My i son s still on medical equipment pomp for feeding .
|

He can not tolerate loud noise how can we live with all the noise of the builders building our flat it will be
devastating for my son we would like the to council to consider for the welfare and well-being of people with
special needs .

We are against it.

Thank you

Mr abdisamad farah and lulay koshin
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